
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The EU Chemicals Directive 1907/2006 Reach 

 

 

Metagra Industry NV. is not a producer of substances under REACH, but we are downstream user. 

In case we are importing substances or mixtures from outside Europe, we will of course ensure that 

the proper registration of the substance or mixtures is ensured to be in conformity within Reach. 

 

Products you purchase from Metagra Industry NV.  are, by definition of Reach not to be registered as 

they are seeing as articles. Chemical substances contained in our products, which may possible be 

subject to registration, have to be registered exclusively by our pre-suppliers. 

 

Until today no information is present that products supplied by us contain substances from the 

candidate list SVHC as updated by ECHA on 23rd January 2024 in a way that they conflict with  

the EU Chemicals directive 1907/2006 Reach. 

 

This declaration replaces all previous ones relating to this subject. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

J-M. Tombeur 
Vertegenwoordiger van de NV. Deveco Intern. 

Gedelegeerd Bestuurder 

 

 

 


